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Comments: I have mixed feelings about this topic. I don't want to deny someone the opportunity to experience

our beautiful mountain bike trails especially if they have some type of disability preventing them from being able

to ride a regular unmotorized mountain bike. At the same time I want to keep the trails safe for all mountain bikes.

I don't want to have a head on crash on a single track trail with someone riding a heavier bike traveling at a high

rate of speed. And I definitely do not want our mountain bike trails opened up to other forms of motorized

vehicles that will increase the danger and tear up our trails.  I would be open to allowing lower classification

battery peddle assist bikes on our trails. Any bike that can travel a high rate of speed needs to be on a double

track or paved trail.


